
 

                        

 

                        

 

 ELECTIVE CLASS  

 
 

òBecoming A Contagious Christianó    

Å Meets in the Fellowship Hall-9:15 

2018-2019 Preschool Registration 

now open. Informational packets 

are available at The Hub, church 

office and on the website at 

fccmoweaqua.org. Contact Amy 

with questions at 214-354-2448.   

Looking for a ministry to serve    

in or ways to connect?  Check  

out our Connect/Serve Wall in  

the lobby for opportunities to get  

involved. 
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The New Life Pregnancy Center is 

have a Purity Retreat for girls en-

tering 7th grade through 2018 

high school graduates June 15-16 

at Decatur First Christian Church. 

Check out their Facebook page, 

nlpcbloom, for more information.  

Signup and medical release forms 

are available at The Hub. 

There are two different meeting 

times scheduled for all greeters 

and welcome center hosts on 

Sunday, June 3 at 12 pm and 

Monday, June 4 at 6:30 pm in the 

Fellowship Hall.  Please choose 

ONE meeting time that you are 

available to attend.  

VBS is in need of sports themed 

items: jerseys, posters, card-

board cutouts, etc.  Donations 

can be dropped off in the church 

office.  Any questions, contact 

Andrew Bray (619-2596). 


